Sleigh Ride!

One wonderful memory of Salisbury that | have is the time we had a team of horses on our playground
giving all the classes sleigh rides. The principal of the day, Mr. Val Kovachik was able to get permission to
have the sleigh and horses for most of the day. What fun we all had - for many students it was their first
sleigh ride ever. The icing on the cake for me was to discover that the horses’ names were Rob and Ben
— the exact names of my 2 sons (who also attended elementary school at SMP).
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